

The Wembley Schools Federation
Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

Wednesday 1st May 2024

RE: Year 5 and 6 DYCE Workshops

Dear Parents/Carers,

In partnership with Unique Community, the children in Years 5 and 6 will be taking part in a DYCE workshop.

DYCE School workshops give children & young people the opportunity to safely engage in a dialogue of empathy and critical thinking based on themes that acknowledge world events through fun & interactive process drama activities led by highly skilled facilitators.

The workshops last for 45 minutes and will take place on **Monday 8th July for Year 5** and **Tuesday 9th July for Year 6**.

Children come to school as normal in their school uniform on these days.

Unique Community have a photo consent form which we kindly ask our parents/carers to complete and hand back to class teachers. This letter will be given to the children today and taken home and should be returned by Tuesday 7th May. If you do not give consent please write this on the form clearly and return the form by the above date.

Yours Sincerely

Mr. Moran Assistant Headteacher









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk